The funding period for this RFP is on or about May 1, 2023-April 30 2024. Contingent upon available
funding and the Bureau’s needs we may extend this contract for additional years. The funding sources
provided on page 4 are examples of the types of funding and dollar amount that may be used to support
the awarded vendor’s projects annually. The funding period for each source should have little to no
impact on the awarded vendor’s annual scope of work. However, it is important to understand for
project planning and billing purposes. For the purposes of this application, we recommend that you
provide us with an hourly rate for services rendered, along with any additional project costs.



